
 

Dayton Glade Run Presbyterian Church 

2540 Dayton-Smicksburg Road 

Dayton PA 16222 

814-257-8666/Email: dgrpc@windstream.net 

Pastor: Sheila Wadding 

 

October 11, 2024 

 

ATTN:  Hurricane Helene Flood Victim Donations 

 

To our partner in bettering the lives of others,  

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you on behalf of Dayton Glade 

Run Presbyterian Church, a non-profit organization working towards lightening the burdens carried by 

the recent hurricane victims. As we continue our efforts to make a positive impact in our community, as 

well as others, we rely on the generosity of compassionate individuals and businesses like yours to 

support our initiatives. Your tax-deductible contributions play a crucial role in our ability to help people 

face adversity knowing they are being supported with their most basic needs. Today, I am reaching out 

to humbly request your support.  We are currently seeking donations for water, food, clothing, diapers, 

and most crucially, generators & washing machines (new or used but operational). Your generous 

donations, no matter the size, will directly contribute to the victims of Hurricane Helene in Eastern 

Tennessee & Western North Carolina.  

We sincerely appreciate any amount you can contribute. Your support will not only help us achieve our 

goals but also make a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve. Enclosed is a donation form 

with an expanded list of items to contribute.  Additionally, please feel free to contact Pastor Sheila 724-

525--7470 who is personally going down to the disaster areas or Sara Crytzer 814-952-2472.  They can 

arrange a pick-up at your business from October 21st-25th.   Thank you for considering our request. Your 

support means the world to us and those we serve.   Monetary donations can be made payable to 

Dayton Glade Run Presbyterian Church. 

On October 28, 2024, Dayton Glade Run Church Members will be leaving with all supplies that have 

been donated and will drive them directly to Tennessee to help the victims of Hurricane Helene.   

 

Together We Serve……Sara Crytzer 

 

 

 

 

 


